
VISION: "To see the world transformed by Jesus Christ through
the influence of coaches and athletes".

 MISSION: "To lead every coach and every athlete into a
growing relationship with Jesus Christ and His church". 

Preparations Underway for Armenia Open Martial Arts Festival

June 2025

We’re pleased to share that another official meeting of the organizing committee for the

Armenia Open international martial arts festival has taken place. The event is scheduled to

be held in Armenia at the end of September.

The meeting was attended by several key figures, including Rudolf Grigoryan, President of

the Fudokan Union of Russia, Artur Agadzhanyan, Honorary President of the Jiu-Jitsu

Federation of the Ivanovo Region, and Gevorg Ayvazyan, Head of the Organizing

Committee on the Armenian side.

The host side demonstrated a high level of preparation, presenting the venue in Vanadzor,

outlining the tournament’s structure, prize fund, and security arrangements — all of which

were met with positive feedback.

The festival will be held with the support of both the regional government and the city

administration.

The Armenia Open will welcome athletes from Russia, Armenia, Georgia, Iran, and Belarus,

promising to be a truly international and high-level event.

It’s worth noting that a previous meeting of the Armenia Open organizing committee took

place earlier this year, in March, in Russia’s Ivanovo Region.


